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Delivering a nurturing and inclusive environment to encourage growth of the individual 

Dear Parents & Carers,    Thursday 12th January 2023  
 

Reminder: NUT-FREE School 
 

This is just a quick reminder about Newland's Primary School Policy of us being a 
completely NUT-FREE school. No child is permitted to bring in any form of nut products 
for snacks or lunches. This includes peanut butter, Nutella etc. 
  
Thank you for your continued co-operation with this. 

  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
School Office 


